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February, 2020 

Dear Utility Colleague: 

We wanted to extend a personal invitation to you and your team of professionals 
and technicians who dedicate their work to delivering excellent drinking water 
and effective wastewater treatment for your customers and communities.   

We are honored to invite you to the Chesapeake Section of the American Water 
Works Association (CSAWWA) 2020 Mid-Atlantic Utility Conference on April 6-
8, 2020.  The conference is designed by and for utility personnel and will serve 
as an excellent opportunity to learn and share with your peers.  The theme this 
year is "2020 Vision – Looking to the Future" for delivery of drinking, storm, and 
wastewater services.  Speakers from across the region and beyond, from 
utilities large and small, will present their unique ways of addressing the 
common challenges we all face. 

It is critical that we forge strong relationships together as we confront the 
challenges of today and tomorrow.  As our resources are stretched thin, 
discovering and implementing proven methods through collaboration, 
networking and learning will be key to overcoming these challenges. 

Enclosed is a summary of our program topics and your colleagues who will be 
presenting.  Having so many utility leaders eager to participate and share their 
experiences, speaks volumes about the need and benefits of collaboration and 
networking.  Our last event was a resounding success, and we expect this year's 
program to be even stronger. 

We'll be kicking off the event with an exclusive tour of Howard County’s state of 
the art Little Patuxent Water Reclamation Plant.  Attendee registration is now 
open, so make your plans to attend now.   

You don't want to miss this conference -- looking forward to seeing you there! 

Sincerely, 

Art Shapiro, Chief 
Bureau of Utilities, Howard County 
8250 Old Montgomery Rd. 
Columbia, MD 21045-2637 
ashapiro@howardcountymd.gov  

Chris Phipps, Director 
Anne Arundel County, DPW 
2662 Riva Rd., Fl 4  
Annapolis, MD  21401-7305 
cphipps@aacounty.org  
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